
Hughenden Street Association has promoted the work of local food 
banks and places where people can access information to help them 
during the pandemic. We are now facing a cost of living crisis which 
has meant food and fuel poverty are real for far too many people 
and families. 

This online webinar seeks to provide practical ways of coping with 
the cost of living crisis using sustainable food. Please share with your 
contacts. 

Thank you.

To book click HERE 

Households are living through an unprecedented cost of living crisis 
and sometimes it can feel that there is a tension between the dual 
aims of food partnerships in both striving for sustainable food and 
tackling food poverty. Join this webinar to learn the latest on the 
status of food security, current policies and local interventions from 
the Sustainable Food Places network to address the challenge of 
ensuring that everyone has access to healthy and sustainable food.

https://bit.ly/3xGSIc3

